Report of the New Zealand Agent Committee
SFSFC Board Meeting

November 17, 2018
During the last Tri-Quarter the committee did the following:
1. Received bid and reveal materials, including flyers, t-shirts, and buttons and transported them to Worldcon 76.
2. Met with other members of the bid committee during Worldcon 76 to discuss the bid, finances, and other matters.

3. Made three (3) deposits to the ConZealand bank account during and immediately after Worldcon 76.

4. Stored CoNZealand items in the garage of the Agent Committee chair.

5. Inventoried those items.

6. Shipped CoNZealand promotional items for use at CapClave.  Some items may have been passed on to persons promoting the convention at PhilCon.

7. Made arrangements for promotional items to be taken to LosCon.

8. Paid several bills (See Financial Report).

Next Steps
1. Continue coordinating the shipment of promotional items to conventions in North America.
2. Make regular reports to the ConZealand operating committee, including financial reports.
3. Participate virtually in ConZealand meetings when possible.
4. Obtain debit cards for committee use in North America.
Respectfully Submitted,

Randy Smith

Chair, ConZealand Agent Committee
ConZealand Agent Committee

Financial Report
Bank Balance – 7/21/2018





$  205.00
Deposits

8/18







$  2,840.00

8/21







$10,721.00


8/24







$      145.00



Total Deposits




$13,706.00

Bills Paid


Offworld Designs – T-Shirts




$  8,331.70


Randy Smith



Legal Advertising

$56.00



Shipping


$63.95




TOTAL





$    119.95


San Francisco Science Fiction Conventions, Inc.



Legal Paperwork (FBN)
$40.00



Initial Bank Deposit

$80.00




TOTAL





$     120.00

TOTAL BILLS PAID





$  8,571.65

TOTAL FUNDS REMAINING IN THE USA ACCOUNT


$  5,339.35
